
                    Welcome to First Baptist Church  

Lexington, Mississippi 

May 27, 2018 

www.fbclex.com 
           Keith Garland, Pastor       Robert Herring, Music  

Pam Williams, organist 

 

Morning Worship Service, 11:00 a.m. 

Instrumental Prelude . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Pam Williams   

 

Call To Worship No. 630  . . . . . .       America The Beautiful 

 

Welcome and Prayer  

 

Fellowship Song . . . . . . . . . .Holy Spirit, Thou Art Welcome 

 

Hymn  633 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Mine Eyes Have Seen The Glory  

 

Hymn 606  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .I Gave My Life For Thee 

 

Worship With Tithes and Offering 

 

Special Music 

 

Message From God’s Word . . . . . . . . .Rev. Billy Williams 

 

Hymn of Invitation No.450  . . . . . . I Need Thee Every Hour 

 

Sympathy 

Rev. and Mrs. Keith Garland and the First Baptist Church 

family, send our love and deepest sympathy to Ronnie 

and Kathy Chisholm in the loss of Ronnie’s sister, 

Debra Ann Killebrew 
 

 

 

                                               

 

 

              

 

 

 

CHURCH CALENDAR 

Sunday, May 27, 2018 

Library Open . . . 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday School . . . 10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service . . . 11:00 a.m. 

Evening Worship Service is dismissed 

Monday, May 28 

Offices closed for Memorial Day 

Wednesday, May 30 

 Prayer Meeting . . . 6:30 p.m. 

_____________________________________________________ 

                                 
                                  Nursery Volunteers 
                     May 27 – Janet Carr & Bill & Lena Davis 

June 3 – Debbie McLemore & Mary Jane Allen 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

Happy Birthday To 
Rachel O’Kelly on May 28 

Ruby Moore on May 31 

_____________________________________________________      
 

 
It’s almost time for the 

Annual Church Picnic at beautiful  
Lake Katherine. 

Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Potato Salad, Baked 
Beans, Cookies, Iced tea and Lots of FUN 

Sunday, June 10, 4:00 p.m.  If you 
need a ride or want to caravan to the 

lake, meet at the church at 3:30 
 
 

A 



The First Baptist Family send Congratulations to 
Brenda Ledbetter 

on her retirement from Mississippi Home Care in Kosciusko.  
Brenda has been in Health Care Service for 46 years ! 
May you recall beautiful memories and may the years ahead 
be filled with beautiful memories to come.  Best wishes in 
your leisure time as you continue to serve our Lord. 

Jeremiah 29:11 
___________________________________________________ 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2018 – A HUGE SUCCESS 
We had an enrollment of 42 counting the teachers and 
workers.  The offering taken was sent to the Baptist Children’s 
Village.  There are so many to thank for helping with this 
tremendous missionary effort.  Those who prayed for the 
school, thank you!  Teachers and workers, music folks, 
recreation (Ronnie set up a 400 pound bouncy house which 
the kids loved), cooks, crafts--- thank you for your long hours 
of preparation and effort this past week.  Many went beyond 
the call of duty coming early, staying late and being extra 
helpful.  The kitchen staff—the meals were excellent. After 
feeding 40 people every night, Maxine still had time to ask a 
little boy what his name was.  He informed her that he’d been 
coming to this VBS for 3 years now and she ought to know his 
name.  (Maxine is still laughing about it).  We really had a 
wonderful four days.  God will use your hard work from all the 
details of VBS to “hide His Word “in the hearts of children who 
attended the 2018 Vacation Bible School at First Baptist 
Church, Lexington. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

        
 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     



                          

 


